
Please note: Adornments inconsistent with the dignity of the cemetery are prohibited. Therefore, “excessive” 
holiday decorations are not permitted and will by removed, to the extent that, in the Trustee’s reasonable 

discretion such decorations distract from Lakeview’s natural garden setting. 
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“South Jersey’s Most Beautiful Garden Cemetery” — a non-profit association 
A member of The International Cemetery & Funeral Association & The New Jersey Cemetery Association 

We Love Dogs, 
BUT!!... 
Please remember dogs are not 
permitted to run and play in our 
Memorial Park. The reason is 
obvious. Please do not take offense 
if when running your dog within 
our Park you are gently requested 
by one of our employees to take 
your pet to some other location. 

Help keep the dignity of our 
Memorial Park. NO DOGS! 

LAKEVIEW MEMORIAL PARK 
P.O. Box 2830 • Cinnaminson, New Jersey 08077 
(856) 829-3553 
www.lakeviewmemorialpark.com 

Floral 
Containers 

Families wishing to place 
flowers on interment sites 

of loved ones are 
welcome to use our free 
metal flower containers. 
These containers are in 

the blue barrel located on 
our office patio to the 

right of the office 
entrance. 

LAKEVIEW 
MAILING LIST! 

Many of our families are on our 
mailing list to receive this  

newsletter. 
If you are not and wish to be on this 

list, please call our office. 
If you no longer wish to be on our 
list or if your address has changed, 

please call our office at                        
829-3553 to let them know this. 

                                   Lakeview families may order from our Office Staff either $25.00 or $50.00 floral arrangements 
                                                                    which we will place on interment sites so designated by the purchaser. 
                                                                                      A two day lead time is requested and the purchaser will be 
                                                                                         billed for the arrangement. 
                           It is hoped this policy will be of help to those who live at a distance or who are in poor health 
                           and can’t come in person to our Cemetery. 
Call our office at 856-829-3553 for details. 

            The Board of Trustees has elected David B. 
Stahl, Sr. to the position of Vice-President of Lakeview 
Memorial Park at their meeting on February 11. 
            Dave is a long-time resident of Cinnaminson 
Township and has been a member of our Board of 
Trustees for approximately one year. He is a graduate 
of Drexel University and has an extensive background 
in the financial and insurance industries.  He has also 
served as a Committeeman and as Mayor of 
Cinnaminson Township for several terms. 
            We at Lakeview look forward to working with 
Dave and know that his abilities will prove to be a 
valuable asset to Lakeview. 

¶ 
            The Board of Trustees would like to take this 
opportunity to remind you that all adornments will 
be removed from the graves on or about March 1, 
2009.  This begins our Spring repair work on the 
grounds and grass cutting will commence shortly 
thereafter.  We welcome fresh cut flowers or potted 
plants for the Easter holiday.  All Easter adornments 
and plants will be removed ten (10) days following 
Easter Sunday. 

Lakeview to Dredge… 
           Plans are underway to create a retention basin to filter soil and prevent 
it from flowing into our Lake.  We also plan to dredge our Mirror Lake and 
return it to its natural depth of approximately five (5) feet, restoring beauty 
and depth to our lakes in the process. 

   On April 12, 2009, Lakeview Memorial 
Park will once again hold its Annual 
Easter Sunrise Service in cooperation 
with the TRI-Boro Ministerium. 
   The Service will begin at 6:30 am and 
refreshments will be served 
immediately following the service. 
   The Service will be held rain or shine 
and once again we are looking forward 
to welcoming the many families who 
continue to join us on this very special 
morning. 



The Board of Trustees and Staff would like to take this opportunity to provide you with just a few 
examples of our rules and regulations. For more details, please refer to our website at www.
lakeviewmemorialpark.com. 

Fresh Cut flowers are welcome on graves, but are not permitted on the crypts or niches in or near 
our mausoleums. The Association reserves the right to remove such flowers and the holders 
containing the flowers when they become unsightly. Although the owner or visitor forfeits all 
right, title and interest in the holders and the Association may dispose of them at its sole 
discretion, the Association generally makes holders available for reuse by any person. A barrel 
containing these recycled holders is located near the entrance to the office.  

Winter wreaths and/or evergreen blankets are welcome on graves during the period from 
December 1 through March 1, but are not permitted on the crypts or niches in or near the 
Mausoleums. The winter wreaths and evergreen blankets shall be removed on or after March 1 or 
when they become unsightly. 

Potted flowers or plants, wreaths, baskets of flowers, 
and other seasonal adornments are welcome on 
graves on or around Easter Sunday, Mother’s Day, 
Father’s Day, Memorial Day, Veterans’ Day, and 
Christmas, but are not permitted on the crypts or 
niches in or near the Mausoleums. The potted 
flowers and other seasonal adornments will be 
removed ten (10) days after these special days and 
the owner or visitor forfeits all rights, title and 
interest therein and the Association may dispose of 
them at its sole discretion. 

A few examples of what is strictly prohibited in the 
Park as noted in Section 43 of the Rules and 
Regulations are: balloons, bird houses, candles, vigil 
lights, toys, stuffed animals, statues, temporary 
markers, decorative flags, glassware, sprinkling cans, 
trellises, wind chimes, boxes, receptacles, stones, 
shells, wood chips, or any other adornment or 
landscaping material similar in nature. 

Once again, it is our desire to make a quiet, beautiful 
place where a sense of repose will be obtained by 
dignified landscape effects and well maintained 
interment sites. We thank you for your consideration 
of others in helping us to achieve this goal. Please 
visit our website for more information at: 
www.lakeviewmemorialpark.com 

May We Serve You? 
The Lakeview Office Staff of  Marilyn, Kathy, 
and Ellen, are not only friendly and dedicated 
to our families but also very knowledge-able. If 
you have questions about government 
markers, cemetery policy, the issuing of duplicate deeds or 
transfer of deeds, as well as any other concern you may 
have pertaining to our cemetery administration, give the 
girls a call. They would love to help. 

“There is not a right way to do a wrong thing.” 

Cemetery Location should be 
purchased before the need arises! 

LAKEVIEW MEMORIAL PARK 
Employees 

KATHLEEN D’AGOSTINO ….…….......…......Bookkeeping 
MARILYN BISHOP ..……................……...............Secretary 
ELLEN GUNN……….……..……..…...Secretary/Gardener 
BOB SHAW .......Superintendent of Buildings & Grounds 
JOHN HARPER ….......Asst. Supt. of Buildings & Grounds 
ROB LEWANDOWSKI .…….............Buildings & Grounds 
RYAN LEWANDOWSKI.…….............Buildings & Grounds 
ADELFO MARTINEZ………………. Buildings & Grounds 
GARY STOUT .……………...............Buildings & Grounds 
MICHAEL JUST, SR. .…….....…........Buildings & Grounds 
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“Don’t point a finger -- lend a hand!” 

Visit our website  
@ www.lakeviewmemorial park.com 

to learn about our Cemetery and 
new Mausoleum of the Apostles. 

INTERIOR CORRIDER CRYPTS --Inside -- hold two 
                                    Single        Double                        Level 
Crypts                                                $6,900                 Top Level G 
#107 to 126                                       $7,200                        Level F 
#139 to 158                                       $8,000                        Level E 
                                                            $9,000                        Level D 
                                                            $9,800                        Level C 
                                                          $10,000                        Level B 
                                                            $9,500           Bottom Level A 

INTERIOR CHAPEL, SIDES --Single Crypts 
Crypts                          $4,000          $8,000                 Top Level G 
#101 to 106                 $4,400          $8,800                        Level F 
#127 to 132                 $4,600          $9,200                        Level E 
#133 to 138                 $4,900          $9,800                        Level D 
#159 to 169                 $5,400        $10,800                        Level C 
                                      $5,600        $11,200                        Level B 
                                      $5,000        $10,000           Bottom Level A 

COLUMBARIUM ROOM SINGLE NICHES Sec. A-J 
                                         $800                                       Top Level I 
                                         $900                                              Level H 
                                      $1,000                                              Level G 
                                      $1,200                                              Level F 
                                      $1,600                                              Level E 
                                      $1,800                                              Level D 
                                      $2,500                                              Level C 
                                      $2,200                                              Level B 
                                      $1,800                                 Bottom Level A 

All Crypt and Niche Purchases include Name, Year of Birth and Year of Death. 

Lakeview Memorial Park is pleased 
to announce the completion of our 
“Mausoleum of the Apostles”. 
Entombments for both crypts and 
crematorium niches are under way. 

Now is the time to obtain the best location. 
Long-term, no-interest for three years 
financing is once again available. 

Take a minute, when in the area, to visit the 
beautiful building with outstanding interior 
design and furnishings. “Mausoleum of the 
Apostles” is located on the upper level of our 
cemetery opposite Garden 30. 

Call our office at 856-829-3553 for more 
information. 

MEMORIAL SERVICE SCHEDULE 
MARCH 27, 2009 · 10:00 AM 
APRIL 24, 2009 · 10:00 AM 
MAY 22, 2009 · 10:00 AM 
JUNE 26, 2009 · 10:00 AM 

Additional Notes From The Board of Trustees... 

PLEASE 
MAKE NOTE: 

LAKEVIEW MEMORIAL 
PARK IS NOT 

AFFILIATED WITH ANY 
MONUMENT DEALERS!!!   

IF YOU HAVE ANY 
QUESTIONS 

REGARDING THIS 
MATTER, PLEASE CALL 

OUR OFFICE. 

LAKEVIEW MEMORIAL PARK 

Board of Trustees 
JAMES S. MECKEL………...........…........………..... President 

DAVID B. STAHL, SR. .…………………...…...Vice President 

KATHLEEN D’AGOSTINO .……….…...Secretary/Treasurer 
EDWARD D. T. HERRON 
ANNE MARIE P. KELLEY 
JAMES S. MECKEL, JR. 
MARY LOU MONIHAN 


